Invitation
Dear Recipient,

We would like to invite representatives from your organisation to a meeting to discuss the
development of the Baltic Culinary Route, which continues the work started in Estonia on 27-28
March. The meeting is to be held in Helsinki on 21-22 August 2014. A detailed programme of
the event will be sent to your later on.

Each organization may send two representatives to the meeting; however, we would like to limit
the maximum number of persons from each country to three. The representatives will pay their
own travel and accommodation costs.

Tentative programme:
Thursday 21 August

9.00-15.00 Joint meeting including working lunch

16.00-18.00 Visit to the Delicacies of Finland (Herkkujen Suomi) local food event in the heart
of Helsinki

19.00 Dinner

Friday 22 August

9.00 Departure for a Food Tour (Sipoo, Porvoo, Mintsili)
14.00 (about) Helsinki-Vantaa airport
14.40 (about) Centre of Helsinki and harbour passenger terminals

NB! In Finland we already have websites in the spirit of BCR:
http://www.aitojamakuja.fi/ruokamatkailu_eng.php?v=ruokamatkailu

http://www.tasteoffinland.fi/en.

Please register your participation at the meeting no later than 31 July 2014 here: (webropol)

Welcome to Helsinki and to taste the Delicacies of Finland!
r~

=~ Aulikki Hulmi Klaus Hartikainen
Director for International Affairs Chief coordinator
Ministry of Agriculture and Forestry Delicacies of Finland



